
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
May 22, 2014 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Steven DiVirgilio, Kristina 
Jackson, Corey Davidson 
 
Homewoner Eric Hatcher, 5 Lexington Rd. 
 
Steven DiVirgilio resigned as president and issued a formal letter to the Board. 
 
The Board voted 4-0 to accept his resignation. 
 
The Board voted 4-0 to accept Eric Hatcher as a director. 
 
The Board voted 4-0  Jeff Grinnell will move to the President’s position, Eric Hatcher 
will be Treasurer.  
 
Minutes approved 4-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday May 22  5:45pm 4 MHL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


